The Tuesday, January 9, 2024
Scheduled meeting for the
Parks and Recreation Committee
Is cancelled

Due to a State of Emergency
issued by Governor Murphy (c.cmoi

Murphy today declared that New Jersey will enter a State of Emergency effective at 5:00 p.m. on
Tuesday,January 9 in anticipation of severe storms causing hazardous weather conditions including
heavy rain, high winds, and flash flooding. Executive Order No. 350 declares a State of Emergency
across all21 counties in New Jersey, allowing resources to be deployed throughout the state during

the duration of the storm.) °

The next scheduled
Parks and Recreation Committee
meeting

is
Tuesday, February 13, 2024



